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Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We try to keep ourselves and others safe  
Dear Parent, 
 
This week we have looked at the hibernation of hedgehogs and have been writing about it too. The 
children were excited to put Violet into hibernation and are looking forward to it waking up! 
 
Can you please ensure that your child has gloves, a hat and scarf as it has been bitterly cold this week.  

 
We would like to wish Iris good luck in her new school. It has been fabulous to have her in KG. 

 
Literacy 
This week, we have been learning the sounds oo (boot), oo (book), ar and or. We have been reading 
words with these sounds and trying to write words with these digraphs. See if your child can practise 
some letter formation at home. Next week we will be learning; ur, ow (cow), oi and ear as well as some 
tricky words.    
  
Mathematics 
This week, we have completed our work on 4 sided shapes. We have started a new topic ‘Alive in 5’. We 
have introduced the concept of zero and have looked at some of the vocabulary of ‘nothing there’, 
‘none’ and ‘all gone.’ 
 
Homework 
All homework will be set on the Seesaw app. This week, there is a Phonics focus, and the children will 
have some Tricky Word activities to complete. We have started to learn the Phase 3 Tricky Words so if 

your child can already read these, try spelling them and using them in a sentence. Reminder – Tricky 

Words are words the children just have to know, they cannot be sounded out.  
 

Your child will also bring home some flashcards along with a Tricky Word bookmark. Please practise 
reading and spelling with these at home.  

 
We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 
The KG Team. 

 
Calendar Dates –     
 

January  

Wed 24 Parent Forum 3.30-4.30pm 

 
 


